
 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
UPDATE: CEDAR SCENIC ROAD CLOSED FROM OAKWOOD DRIVE TO MEMORYWOOD 

DRIVE 
 

Beginning at 8:00 AM on Wednesday, September 6th, Cedar Scenic Road is planned to be closed to 
all traffic from Oakwood Drive to Memorywood Drive for street and underground utility work. The 
closure is anticipated to last through Friday September 8th. A detour route is signed along Olivewood 
Drive, Deerwood Road and Emily Road. See the attached figure. 
  
Signing will be in place notifying the public of the construction activities. Please drive with caution in 
the work zone area. The roadway has been reclaimed and is now a gravel surface. 
  
Please contact SEH Consulting Engineer Alex Voit at 218.821.0085 if you have any questions or 
concerns. The 24-hour emergency contact for the construction prime contractor is: Scott 
Hendrickson, Anderson Brothers Construction Company, Project Manager, 218.820.9917. 
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